
The Hillman Area Chamber of Commerce 
 

 
 

UPCOMING  EVENTS 
 

 June. 16 – Chamber Meeting  
(9 am at Patchwood Plaza) 
 

 July. 21 – Chamber Meeting 
(9 am at Patchwood Plaza) 

 

--------------------------------------- 
 

Blessing of the Biked 2020 

CANCELED 

 

At this time, the Blessing of 

the Bikes event for 2020 is 

canceled due to COVID-19. 

--------------------------------------- 
 

May 19th Chamber Meeting 

CANCELED 

 

 
NEW Chamber Sign on the 

board by the VFW Post 
 

 
--------------------------------------- 

 
Paycheck Protection 

Program 
 

The Paycheck Protection 
Program is a loan designed to 
provide a direct incentive for 
small businesses to keep 
their workers on the payroll. 
 
SBA will forgive loans if all 
employees are kept on the 
payroll for eight weeks and 
the money is used for payroll, 

rent, mortgage interest, or 
utilities. 
 
You can apply through any 
existing SBA 7(a) lender or 
through any federally insured 
depository institution, 
federally insured credit 
union, and Farm Credit 
System institution that is 
participating. Other 
regulated lenders will be 
available to make these loans 
once they are approved and 
enrolled in the program. You 
should consult with your 
local lender as to whether it 
is participating in the 
program. 

 
https://www.sba.gov/funding-
programs/loans/coronavirus-

relief-options/paycheck-
protection-program 

--------------------------------------- 

 
AAA – The Auto Club 

Group

14797 State Street South     Suite 2 
PO BOX 506     Hillman, MI 49746        
(989) 742-3739    (989) 742-2605 

Website: www.hillmanchamber.org  
Email: hillmanchamber@yahoo.com 
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